
  

 
 

The public is hereby informed that a misleading advertisement (as shown in the picture) is currently circulating 

on Facebook, falsely claiming that the University of Mauritius (UoM) is offering free online courses. We wish 

to address this matter promptly to prevent any potential misinformation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to clarify unequivocally that this advertisement is a SCAM and the University of Mauritius is not 

associated with this misleading advertisement. We explicitly disclaim any liability for any direct or indirect 

consequences arising from its circulation. 

 

To ensure the authenticity of any course offerings associated with the University of Mauritius, we strongly 

encourage you to verify information through our official Facebook page University of Mauritius and the UoM 

website www.uom.ac.mu. Our official Facebook page and the UoM website are regularly updated with 

accurate information about our programs, events, and announcements. 

 

If you come across any suspicious advertisements or have concerns regarding the authenticity of course 

offerings associated with the University of Mauritius, please contact the Vice-Chancellor of the University on 

vc@uom.ac.mu.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain the 

credibility and trustworthiness of our institution. 
 

09 September 2024 
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